
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

June 4, 2024 

 

 
 Lego Club is happening at lunch in the library. 
 All track and field athletes competing in city finals, please meet with Mr. Owen and Mrs. Adamson at 

lunch in the art room. Meet information as well as schedules for each student will be given out.  
Please come after you have eaten, when you have been dismissed by EA’s. We have 35 students 
competing in the city finals tomorrow during the day, good luck Grizzlies! 

 Some great books are starting to come in for the Great Big Book Exchange. Remember to check 
your bookshelves at home and bring in any books you no longer need but that another middle 
schooler might still want. You can drop your donations off at the library all this week and next week 
you will get a chance to pick new books to take home for free. 

 


